Board of Management: Agreed Report 15 December 2016

1.

2.

New board members: Adrian Lyons (male teacher) and Ciara Keenan (female student)
were welcomed after recent elections.

Staffing- The new Adult education officer post has now been filled and
congratulations were extended to Patricia O’Reilly who has been appointed.

The graduation ran very well in November at the Clarion Hotel and congratulations
were extended to all concerned.

Our wellness week had a great variety of events and was well organised by a
committee of staff and students. A well attended event was held in Cawley’s hotel on
stress management which was open to the public too. Follow up sessions are planned.
Students and staff attended the events for Tubbercurry Enterprise Town and also a
womens’ networking event in Castle Dargan giving time to promote the college at
weekends.

A meeting had been held with the case officers from the DSP in Sligo and Leitrim to
build up links and this went well; there is now a website where people are referred
automatically which we received further training on too. A new flyer was produced
with all on one page as was requested.

Our theme for the year is “inclusion” and the south Sligo multicultural group which
grew from a project in the community development class were nominated for an
award with Sligo County Council. MSLETB awards have also just been announced
and we will be nominating projects fro this too.

The Christmas ecumenical service and live animals took place on the 13th December
and donations of food and gifts were made to the SVP.

VTOS attendance is 75%.



